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ALCOHOL & MARIJUANA CONTROL OFFICE

550 West 7"' Avenue, Suite 1600

Anchorage, AK 99501
Main: 907.269.0350

June 14,2017

City & Borough of Sitka

Attn: City & Borough of Sitka

Via Email: sara.peterson(S)citvofsitka.org: melissa.henshaw(S)citvofsitka.ore:

maegan.bosak@citvof$itka.org: Michaei.scarceili@citvofsitka.org

Reuben.verkes@citvofsltka.org: planning@citvofsitka.org: brian.hanson@citvofsrtka.org

License Number: 10138

License Type: Retail Marijuana Store

Licensee: Northern Lights Indoor Gardens, LLC

Doing Business As: NORTHERN LIGHTS INDOOR GARDENS, LLC

Physical Address: 1321 Sawmill Creek Road Suite O and P

Sitka, AK 99635

Designated Licensee: Michael Daly

Phone Number: 907-747-5858

Emaii Address: dalys@gci.net

AMCO has received a complete renewal application for the above listed license (see attached application

documents) within your jurisdiction. This is the notice required under 3 AAC 306.G35(c)(2).

To protest the approval of this application pursuant to 3 AAC 306.060, you must furnish the director and

the applicant with a clear and concise written statement of reasons for the protest within 60 days of the

date of this notice, and provide AMCO proof of service of the protest upon the applicant.

3 AAC 306.060 states that the board will uphold a local government protest and deny an application for

a marijuana establishment license unless the board finds that a protest by a local government is

arbitrary, capricious, and unreasonable.

At the May 15,2017, Marijuana Control Board meeting, the board delegated to me the authority to
approve renewal applications with no protests, objections, or notices of violation. However, if a timely

protest or objection Is filed for this application, or if any notices of violation have been issued for this

license, the board will consider the application. In those situations, a temporary license will be issued
pending board consideration.

If you have any questions, please email amco.localgovernmentonlv@aiaska.gov.

Sincerely,

Erika McConnell

Director










































































